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February has been a month of so many blessings here in Melbourne. Many young people with various 

background and foundation 

 

came into the center to hear the Principle. Those ones who accepted and joined are already strong fighters 

for our heavenly Father. The mission grows rapidly here because of all the help we receive from our 

Father. As the mission is expanding we started with a new course to find a certain number of members 

within the shortest possible time. Apart from other conditions three members are again on the street the 

whole day for ten hours. Before they leave in the morning they have a study session. Intense prayer 

conditions will base these activities in the time ahead of us. 

 

As the Australians are very much attracted by music we are developing these abilities, since few members 

have had lessons in singing. People sense our unity and strength. As they haven't had such an experience 

before in the history of this country they react positively. Another new activity is the Sunday sermon 

every week. We started three weeks ago and we hope this will be an opportunity in the near future to 

invite other people who haven't been introduced to the Principle. 

 


